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2 March 2012 

General Manager 

ASX Company Announcements  

Australian Stock Exchange Limited 

PO Box H224 

Australia Square 

Sydney NSW 1215 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CHANGE OF ROLE FOR DIRECTOR – M LOWE  

 

The Board of BSA wishes to advise the market of the retirement of Mr Mark Lowe as Group Managing Director of the 

Building Services Business Unit of BSA Limited. Mark will, however, continue to be a director of the Company. 

 

Mark Lowe was formerly the Managing Director of the Triple M Group of companies which BSA acquired in July 2007. 

Since then, Mark has been instrumental in expanding the building services business unit which included the 

acquisition of the Allstaff Group of companies in December 2009. 

 

The continuation of Mark as a director was unanimously supported by the BSA Board  which  looks forward to his 

continued involvement with the Company to which he will contribute with his experience, skills and industry 

relationships with Australia’s major building services companies.  

  

ENDS - 

 

For and on behalf of the BSA Limited Board of Directors  

 

Further information: Steve Nash, Managing Director BSA Limited:  +61 2 8748 2464  

 


